
 

We would like to thank our students, parents, staff and school community for taking part in our school 

climate survey. By providing us with information that is important to you, particularly in the areas of 

school safety, inclusive education and mental-health and well-being, you effectively helped guide 

school planning. Together, you identified what we do well, where we could improve and what your 

priorities are. Here is how your feedback is making a difference. 

The survey questions that we asked: 
1. What are your thoughts on your school meeting the educational needs of all of its students?  

2. What are your thoughts on your school’s safety?  

3. What are your thoughts on how student mental health and well-being is supported in your school?  

Top feedback ‘themes’ that we heard are important to you: 
 Communication  

 Mental Health and Well-Being 

 Teaching and learning: homework expectations 

Actions taken as a result of your survey feedback: 
 Develop common and consist home school communication from every classroom  

 Working towards a clear understanding, for staff and parents, of homework expectations. 

 Acquire support for staff to identify childhood stress and support children’s mental health 

 

 
If you have comments or questions, please contact Principal Ms. K. Mitchell by 

calling 519-442-4443 .Please remember to visit www:sacredheartparis.ca and 

follow us @shcsparis.  

 


